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May 4, 2020 

The COP-RCORP Master Consortium recognizes the importance of utilizing the 

CLAS Standards when implementing all RCORP OUD/SUD activities and strategic plans 

in five rural communities in Ohio.  We strive to engage in a continuous, data-driven, and 

collaborative process to address health disparities and promote respectful, responsive, 

and accessible services.  By strengthening our knowledge, skills, and awareness of 

culturally and linguistically appropriate services, we demonstrate our commitment to 

enhance health equity across the evolving continuum of care. 

 


